
Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 
  
This email is to inform you that beginning Monday, March 21st, LCAD will no longer require the 
use of face masks for those who are fully vaccinated and boostered (if eligible). The 
requirement for everyone to wear a face mask while on campus is replaced with the strong 
recommendation that everyone, regardless of vaccination status, continue to wear a 
face mask while in indoor public settings. The College will continue to monitor the situation and 
revise policies as needed. 
  
Those with an approved exemption are still required to test weekly through our on-campus 
testing vendor and continue to wear an N95 or KN95 mask at all times when on campus. 
  
As we come back from Spring Break, please take advantage of our free on-campus testing 
service that is provided to all students, faculty, and staff. Testing will take place at the following 
days, times, and locations and continue to be offered on the same schedule for the remainder 
of the semester. 
 

• Mondays from 9:00 AM – 10:00 AM in front of the Senior Studios by the Administration 
Building 

• Thursdays from 11:00 AM – 12:00 PM in front of the Senior Studios by the 
Administration Building 

 
If you develop symptoms, please stay at home and reach out to the COVID Coordinator 
immediately at COVID@lcad.edu. 
  
Thank you, 
 
-- 
JENNIE BUI NGUYEN, MPH 
COVID-19 COORDINATOR 
E: jbuinguyen@lcad.edu 
T:  (949) 376-6000 x260 
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